
The DVIA Newsletter is going digital! From this point
forward, the neighborhood newsletter will be
delivered to your email box and posted on the DVIA
website only. A print edition will no longer be
delivered to your door.  

Be  sure to sign up for DVIA emails here:  
https://dvia.org/add-my-email

Keep up to date on local development issues,
community activities, and neighborhood news. With
over 600 households, our email system has become a
valuable tool to quickly spread community
information. 

Questions? email dviapresident@gmail.com
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